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Our prayers have been requested by or for the following members of our church family and those beyond our doors.
Long Term Prayer List

Patty, Laura, Jerry, Susan, Mel, Jarod, Lance, Alice, Shayne, George, Ruth, Rachel, Larry, the Bentley Family, Shirley, Pam,Vi, Diane, Julie, Prof. Dr. Ahmed Adel Sakr
Short Term Prayer List 
Esther Guimord, Cristina Diduch, 
Franklin Camp, Charlie, Max Masters, Benjamin Jackson,
Avery, Greg, Shana, David, Paul S., A. J. Garibaldi, 
Dorothy Outerbridge, Bobby Hitchcock, Jillian Hajdasz, 
Andrew Massara, Terry Mahan, 
Elijah McCarthy, Jamie McCarthy, Brian & Diane P., 
Bob Cornwell, The Family of Ina Greer, 

Don Van Meter, Bridgette Van Meter, 
Rodney Jensen, Ruth Ogden, Bishop Onell Soto, Chad, David,
 MartinaTeh, The Buchanan Family, Tae Edell, Pat Byrne,
Robert Marsh, Bill Odio, Janeane Edell, Jenny Neaveill
 Victor R. Padilla, Pam, 
George Chadwick, III, Bill, Rick, 
Ron & Candy Bornmann, Ben & Courtney Williams, Matthew, Louisa;

 Doug, Bernadette and Andrea Harper, Beth Hwoschinsky, George Beach
Altar Flowers

The flowers on the altar this morning are given to the Glory of God by Tom and Cathy Rock in loving memory of Jenny Rock If you would like to give the altar flowers one week in memory of or in thanksgiving for someone, please fill out a flower envelope or call the office at 703-437-3790.
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Next Week’s Lessons: September 25 – Pentecost 15
Ezekiel 18:1-4, 25-32

Psalm 25: 1-8

Philippians 2:1-13

Matthew 21:23-32

Preaching: The Rev. Leslie H. Chadwick, Associate Rector
Staff

The Rev. Bradford A. Rundlett, Rector

The Rev. Leslie Chadwick, Associate Rector 

Mr. Peter Waggoner, Director of Music
Ms. Cassandra Riedy, Director of Christian Education
Ms. Keith Nelsen Stroud, Director of Parish Administrations
Vestry
Senior Warden – Kathy Lombard
Junior Warden – Ted Mankin       
                                       Treasurer -  Rick Wilson
 Registrar – Rose Berberich
Liz Ward        Cheryl Brock      Mike Colie 
Patrick Hobson     Allison Dodd         Duncan Hutcheon        Donna Cornwell         
Eugene Nkomba           Sandy Wright        Beth Lumnitzer     Jeanne Bennett, Alternate
Trustees

    Tom McLenigan                                Keith Sinclair                             Dana “Deke” Smith
Resident Clergy
The Rev. Maeva Harris-Bayfield

The Rev. Dr. Ralph W. Bayfield
Pastoral Psychotherapist
Ann Crawford Newland

Assisting in the Preparation and Conduct of Worship

Altar Guild 

Mary McLenigan, Sandy Wright, Stephanie Wolo
Counters

Keith & Tina Pinkard
Ushers 
8:00 am Hal Hallett & June Welch
  9:30 am Carmella Condro & David David
11:00 am Allan Stanley & Jim Hendrick
Greeters 

8:00 am Peter & Beth Hwoschinsky
9:30 am Dave Tigar & Gail Peters 
11:00 am Mary Perry
  Lay Eucharistic Ministers

8:00 am Terry Edwards & Hector Coronado
9:30 am Edna WHittick, Laura Petrosian, Terry Edwards, 

Chris Brock, Cheryl Brock
11:00 am Terry Edwards & Jane Perry
Acolytes

9:30 am Maggie Weaver, Ali Barriere, Erika Hobson
11:00 am Chudi Mbonu Penny LaRe, Christopher Randolph
Need a listener for the long term?
 Ask a Stephen Minister 

or Call Fr. Brad at 703-437-3790.
Announcements

For 

September 18, 2011
The Fourteenth Sunday after Pentecost
8:00 am   Holy Eucharist – Rite I
9:30 am Holy Baptism – Rite II
11:00 am Holy Eucharist – Rite II

Tenley Reese McAtee
St. Timothy’s Episcopal Church
432 Van Buren Street, Herndon, Virginia 20170
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Parish Office: 703-437-3790   Fax: 703-787-9781

Web Page: www.saint-timothys.org
Office E-mail: office@saint-timothys.org
St. Timothy’s Mission Statement

As people of God, we joyfully worship God, 

spread the WORD of God’s love

Treasure all people, and

serve others everywhere in the Name of Jesus Christ.

Therefore, with God’s help, we:

Open our doors to everyone,

Open our hearts in worship,

Open our eyes to the Spirit’s gifts, and

Open our arms to embrace God’s work.
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SUNDAY – 9/18

The Fourteenth Sunday after Pentecost

Holy Baptism

Holy Eucharist 8, 9:30, 11:00

12:15 – 2:00 PM – Pilgrimage Meeting for J2A - UR

4:00 PM Stephen Ministers Continuing Education - B1

MONDAY  - 9/19

7:00 PM BSA Troop 159 Meeting - HH/UR

7:00 PM  Stephen Ministry Peer Supervision - B1

7:15 PM VoCoSuM - Upper Room

TUESDAY – 9/20
9:00 AM EfM - B1

6:00 PM St. Cecilia Choir Rehearsal

7:00 PM Stephen Ministry Peer Group- Upper Room

7:30 PM Handbell Choir Rehearsal

WEDNESDAY – 9/21
9:00 AM Pre-School - B1

10:00 AM Morning Bible Study - Kitchen

12:00 PM Pre-School - B1

12:15 PM Holy Eucharist/Healing Service

7:00 PM OA Men's Meeting - UR

7:00 PM Shawl Ministry - Narthex


 

10/7 - the group will meet in Henry Hall

" 

THURSDAY – 9/22
9:00 AM Pre-School - B1

7:00 PM Taoist Tai Chi - Internal Arts for Health - HH 

7:15 PM St. Ambrose Choir Rehearsal
FRIDAY- 9/23
10:30 AM Friday Folders - Kitchen


SATURDAY – 9/24
9:00 AM Altar Guild Set-Up - Sanctuary and Altar Guild Room

10:00 AM Kumon Math Tutor Rm A3

11:00 AM Dorosheff Violin Lessons - Music Room/Sanctuary

SUNDAY – 9/25
Holy Eucharist 8, 9:30, 11:00

9:30 AM Holy Baptism 

12:30 PM Christian Education Committee Meeting - CE Office

6:00 PM Prep for ECW Dessert Party - HH & Kitchen

7:00 PM ECW Dessert Party - HH & Kitchen
What? know ye not that your body is the temple of the Holy Ghost which is in you, which ye have of God, and ye are not your own? For ye are bought with a price: therefore glorify God in your body, and in your spirit, which are God's. 

I Cor. 6:19-20
Nursery
[image: image5.wmf]All children are welcome to stay with parents in the Sanctuary during worship. However, for parents of children ages 0-2.5 years who want nursery care, we have a well-equipped and professionally-staffed nursery at the end of the hall nearest the Sanctuary. Each child brought to the nursery is given a number; only the parents of the child can take the child from the nursery. If a parent is needed during worship, the child’s number will appear (in red LED’s) on the black panels beneath the hymn boards on both sides of the Chancel. Parents! Please bring diapers and any snacks, formula as needed for your child.

Holy Communion 
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All baptized Christians are welcome to receive the Sacrament. If you have not been baptized, please come to the Altar rail for a blessing during Holy Communion (place your arms across your chest to signify your desire for a blessing). If you would like to be baptized, please speak with the clergy after the service.  To receive Holy Communion, accept the bread in your hand and place it in your mouth, then sip wine from the Chalice when it is brought to you (guide the Chalice to your mouth please), or hold the bread, dip it in the wine when the chalice comes to you, and place the bread with wine in your mouth. If you are allergic to wheat or are gluten intolerant, please let the person serving bread know to give you a rice wafer. 
Diaper Request The Food Table Ministry is kindly requesting donations of diapers. Some of our hungry guests also request diapers for their small children and we would love to be able to offer them a few in addition to a meal or a food card. While all sizes and brands/types are welcomed, it would be helpful if you could bring in size 0-2 if your last name begins with the letter A-M, and size 3-5 if your last name begins with the letter N-Z. Please leave your diaper donations on the indicated table in Henry Hall. Also, more donations of food for our food pantry are needed. This pantry provides a meal to our guests who visit during the week in need of some nourishment. Thank you all for your recent donations. Our supplies are already getting low, in these trying times. Questions? Contact Katie Mazza: katiemazza@yahoo.com or 703-421-3979.

E.C.W. Dessert and Coffee Evening - Sunday September 25th at 7:00pm All women in the church are invited to share some delicious desserts with a chance to chat and exchange ideas for activities in the coming year.  Child care will be provided and there is no charge!  There will be sign-up sheets for some ideas already suggested, based on their success last year, but please come with your own ideas and, more importantly, enjoy the company of your sisters in Christ, both young and old.  Everyone is welcome!
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Happy Birthday to You!!!

Sun. 9/18 James Hendrick, Joni Ogden, Jill Norcross, Isabel Adams

Mon. 9/19  
Tues. 9/20 Wendy Gardiner, Craig Kennedy
Wed. 9/21 Elda Swisher, Pat Rhoads, Diane Miller
Thurs. 9/22 Dorothy Outerbridge, M’Liss McCloughry
Fri. 9/23 Roger Lynch-Akins, Kelly Jones, Scott Berno, Nora Mutarelli, Camille Koenig 
Sat. 9/24 Amy Barrett, Cecile Rundlett, Anne Curtis, Kate Rock
Sun. 9/25 Helen Guest, Kate Davis, Matthew Hrozencik
Walk for Homelessness

Join Reston Interfaith and Take Steps with others to End Homelessness

Be part of the 2011 Reston Interfaith Help the Homeless Walk Program and raise public awareness of the issues surrounding homelessness, while providing support to prevent and end homelessness in your community.  For more information visit www.restoninterfaith.org and click on News and Events or contact Kitta Crawley at Kitta.crawley@restontinterfaith.org or call 571-323-9570.

Food Table Ministry Needs YOU!!!

As the Fall and a new school year are upon us, how about considering volunteering for a weekly shift at St. Tim's Food Table? We are in immediate need of additional volunteers who will man a table outside of the offices during weekdays, and greet guests in need of food, diapers, food cards, bus tokens. This ministry has grown geometrically since it began in May of this year.  It is very difficult for the staff to tend to those who come to us for help and get our other jobs accomplished. It is for this reason that we need you very badly. These individuals need to have someone that will be there to listen to them. This is a wonderful ministry and we, your staff need your help. Success is a marvelous thing as is growth but we have to keep up. Thank you for your consideration of our request. Our volunteer hosts will occasionally direct other visitors to meetings, etc. 2-hour shifts are recommended, but any amount of time is greatly appreciated. This is a valuable and very successful ministry for our community, and it also provides much needed help to our clergy and staff. If you're interested, please contact Katie Mazza at katiemazza@yahoo.com or 703-421-3979.

Would you like to ZUMBA?  The count is rising…Up to 6!!! We will begin the class during the last week in September. So far there are five brave souls who have “salsa-ed” up to do a Zumba class together. Where are the rest of you? I have the tapes and two sets of sticks. I may even have a person who will quasi-lead us. It will be a blast.  If you are interested, call the office and leave a message. We will meet probably during the day or during lunch. When you call, leave word as to your generally preferred time. Let’s get those Salsa rhythms going.  Men and women of all ages…kids too…are welcome.  Call the office and leave word. 703-437-3790, ext. 10. …come on, folks, you know you want to salsa with us!!! Cha-cha-cha!!! 
Candy Tournament: September 17, 6pm, Henry Hall Come One, Come All....Youth Groupers! Youth of Saint Timothy's – please come for a night of games and sugary prizes! We will provide dinner and follow it with multiple funtitions like bean bag throw, bingo and ring toss. We will also try to provide smiles, fun and feelings of joy! Questions? Please ask Cassandra Riedy at cassandrar@saint-timothys.org or (703)795-9724.
“STRIDES” for M. S. Quiz
Watch out! The Redcoats are coming! To date the only two entrees I have received have come from England and they obviously used the map I sent them as they scored 48/50 and 47/50 respectively. They both declined any prize which they were sure they would not win, but did send donations which I did not expect. The sale of these quiz papers raised $137.50 so far but there may be a few people who took copies intending to make their $2.00 donation when they returned their completed copy.  Thank you for your generous  response and pray for all those participating in the walk on September 24 – 25 and for all those who suffer with this debilitating  disease.  
Godly Play Reminder 

Due to the tremendous attendance and energy, we would like to please ask parents bringing their children to Godly Play to bring only those who are over 3 years of age AND potty-trained and to enroll those older than 2nd grade in the 11 am classes. Thank you so much for your support and attendance!
Adopt a Story!!
Godly Play has begun its third year and is requesting 5 new stories for this year. Materials lists and information are on the table in Henry Hall. Please sign up on the posters and be a part of Godly Play.












